Chris O'Brien

From: Rachel McNally <rmcnally401@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2024 9:23 AM

To: House Finance Committee; Rep. Fenton-Fung, Barbara Ann
Subject: H7225, Article 3, Section 17

Dear Rep. Fenton-Fung and House Finance Committee Members,
| support the proposed Amendments to
H7225, Article 3, Section 17.

Thank you,
Rachel McNally
113 Hilltop Drive
Cranston, RI



